
Home/School Note Tuesday 6th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please note the following: 

 Further to our Covid-19 Daily Operating Plan, we wish to remind 
parents/guardians that there is a designated area, marked with yellow 
lines, inside the gate for parents/guardians to drop off and collect their 
children.  In light of the current Level 3 restrictions, we request that 
parents/guardians wear a face covering when entering this designated area. 

 Following advice from the Inspectorate (Department of Education & Skills), 
Parent/Teacher Meetings will not take place until 2021.  Further details will 
be advised as soon as they are known. 

 Teachers have been using the online platform 'Seesaw' over the last several 
months and will continue to use this as a platform for learning for all 
pupils.   From next Monday 12th October, pupils will receive assignments 
through this medium.  Your child's class teacher will explain how 'Seesaw' 
works and send home log-in details.  If you do not wish your child to use 
'Seesaw', please advise the school by email (minanebridgens@gmail.com) 
no later than this Friday 9th October. 

Yours faithfully, 

Con O'Callaghan 

Principal 
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